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Please make School cheques payable to Mary Webb School 
with your child’s name and tutor group on the reverse. 

 
Dinner money cheques should be made  payable to     

Shropshire Council with your child’s name and tutor group 
on the reverse. These should be posted in the post box next 

to the shop window before break time each day. 

www.marywebbschool.com 

Dates for your diary… (Full academic year/term dates are published on the school website – please 

check the website for daily notices) 
 
Monday 14th October   STEAM London Residential Information evening 5.00 –5.30 
Monday 21st October   Year 7 Camp information evening 
Thursday 24th October   STEAM Celebration 7.00—9.00 
Thursday 24th October   Break up for half-term holiday 
Monday 4th November   Return to school  

Word and number of the week 

for week beginning  

Monday 14th October, 2019 

Discombobulate 

29 

Letters sent out this week: (All general and year specific letters are uploaded to the website each 
week and can be found in the ‘Parents area’. Targeted or selected student letters may not be uploaded 
here - depending on the nature of the letter). 
 
Year 8  Arthog  Outdoor Education Residential 1st to 3rd May, 2020 

Whole school photographs…    

We were unable to do our Whole School Photograph last 

week due to the weather. The new date for this is Monday 

18th November, 2019. 

School letters/Consent slips  

When completing school consent slips, please could we remind parents/carers to tick the  

boxes to indicate your agreement/confirmation to the statement. This information is           

important for receipts and also health and safety. 

Cheques accompanying the slips should be made payable to Mary Webb School with the    

student’s name and tutor group on the reverse. 

The school shop is open daily from 8.30 to 8.45, 10.10 to 10.30 and 12.30 to 1.15. Students 

should bring their slips and payments during this time and not in-between lessons. 

Thank you for your co-operation.  

GCSE Drama A Taste of Honey trip at Wolverhampton Grand Theatre on 

Wednesday 6th November, 2019 

Please return your consent slips to the school office. 
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